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March 27, 2018
James Harrison Atty. David Halbrooks Atty. Dan Welytok
Tatou Amusement, LLC 2924 E Linwood Ave 411 E Wisconsin Ave
PO Box 241244 Milwaukee, WI 53211 Suite 1000
Milwaukee, W1 53244 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Harrison:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 6, 2018, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to nonrenew the Class B Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises located at 3945 N 35™ St. (“Tatou™) based on
neighborhood testimony.

On March 9, 2018, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern and
Public Entertainment Premises license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license
be nonrenewed based on neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, March 27, 2018,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
nonrenew the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) based on the

neighborhood testimony. Said nonrenewal begins April 6, 2018.

Respectfull

AMES R. OW/
Cipy Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W 53202 L
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Atty. David Halbrooks James Harrison Atty. Dan Welytok

2924 E Linwood Ave Tatou Amusement, LLC 411 E Wisconsin Ave

Milwaukee, WI 53211 PO Box 241244 Suite 1000
Milwaukee, WI 53244 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Harrison:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 6, 2018, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to nonrenew the Class B Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises located at 3945 N 35™ St. (“Tatou”) based on
neighborhood testimony.

On March 9, 2018, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern and
Public Entertainment Premises license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license
be nonrenewed based on neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, March 27, 2018,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
nonrenew the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) based on the
neighborhood testimony. Said nonrenewal begins April 6, 2018.

Respectfully,
JAM %? O“&RS
City (lerk

City Hall  Room 205 = 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, Wi 53202 ;
Phone (414) 286-2221 = Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk _
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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Atty. Dan Welytok James Harrison Atty. David Halbrooks
411 E Wisconsin Ave Tatou Amusement, LLC 2924 E Linwood Ave
Suite 1000 PO Box 241244 Milwaukee, WI 53211
Milwaukee, WI 53202 Milwaukee, WI 53244

Dear Mr. Harrison:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 6, 2018, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to nonrenew the Class B Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises located at 3945 N 35™ St. (“Tatou”) based on
neighborhood testimony.

On March 9, 2018, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern and
Public Entertainment Premises license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license
be nonrenewed based on neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, March 27, 2018,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
nonrenew the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) based on the
neighborhood testimony. Said nonrenewal begins April 6, 2018.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZ
CityClerk

City Hall « Room 205 = 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202 e
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (4-14} 286.-3456 . W\m.f\«\a.'.m|lwaukee.gov/mtycierk '/,/;%
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Jose Villalobos Atty. Michael Maistelman
General Towing LLC 8989 N Port Washington Rd
2003 S Kinnickinnic Ave Suite 221
Milwaukee, WI 53207 Milwaukee, WI 53217

Dear Mr. Villalobos:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 6, 2018, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew with a thirty (30) days suspension the
Recycling, Salvaging, Towing Premises license(s) for the premises located at 2003 S
Kinnickinnic Ave. (“General Towing”) based on the police report.

On March 9, 2018, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Recycling,
Salvaging, Towing Premises license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license be
renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension based on the police report. You were further notified
that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday,
March 27, 2018, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor
of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file
written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At
that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report
of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew with a thirty (30) day suspension the Recycling, Salvaging, Towing Premises license(s)
based on the police report. Said suspension is in effect from today until 11:59 p.m. on April 25,
2018.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZ
City Clerk

Gity Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.mil kee. fcityclerk %
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March 27, 2018

Atty. Michael Maistelman Jose Villalobos

8989 N Port Washington Rd General Towing LLC
Suite 221 2003 S Kinnickinnic Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53217 Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Villalobos:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 6, 2018, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew with a thirty (30) days suspension the
Recycling, Salvaging, Towing Premises license(s) for the premises located at 2003 S
Kinnickinnic Ave. (“General Towing”) based on the police report.

On March 9, 2018, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Recycling,
Salvaging, Towing Premises license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license be
renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension based on the police report. You were further notified
that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday,
March 27, 2018, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor
of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file
written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At
that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report
of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew with a thirty (30) day suspension the Recycling, Salvaging, Towing Premises license(s)
based on the police report. Said suspension is in effect from today until 11:59 p.m. on April 25,

2018.

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202
Ph 414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » .mi ; i g
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Respectfully,
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March 27, 2018

Sonya Angeles
3739 S 15" P
Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Ms. Angeles:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 6, 2018, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class D Operator’s
license based on your second nonappearance.

On March 9, 2018 you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
a Class D Operator’s license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be
renewed based on your second nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, March 27, 2018,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
nonrenew your Class D Operator’s license based on your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

City Hall * Room 205 = 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, Wi 53202 ki
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William Stace Atty. David Halbrooks
2443 N Oakland Ave 2924 E Linwood Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53211 Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Stace:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 6, 2018, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to nonrenew the Class B Tavern, Center for the
Visual and Perfoming Arts, and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises
located at 2844-46 N Oakland Ave. (“The Miramar Theatre”) based on the landlord’s testimony.

On March 9, 2018, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern,
Center for the Visual and Perfoming Arts, and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) in which
the Committee recommended that the license be nonrenewed based on the landlord’s testimony.
You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of Tuesday, March 27, 2018, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You
were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not
file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
nonrenew the Class B Tavern, Center for the Visual and Perfoming Arts, and Public

Entertainment Premises license(s) based on the landlord’s testimony. Said nonrenewal begins
April 4, 2018.

Respectfully,

JAME R%ZKR
City Qlerk

City Hall - Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202 Biiad

Ph 4 86-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
one (414) 2 ( . ) : e ee.govicitycler '//;%
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March 27, 2018

Atty. David Halbrooks William Stace
2924 E Linwood Ave 2443 N Oakland Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53211 Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Stace:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 6, 2018, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to nonrenew the Class B Tavern, Center for the
Visual and Perfoming Arts, and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises
located at 2844-46 N Oakland Ave. (“The Miramar Theatre”) based on the landlord’s testimony.

On March 9, 2018, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavem,
Center for the Visual and Perfoming Arts, and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) in which
the Committee recommended that the license be nonrenewed based on the landlord’s testimony.
You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of Tuesday, March 27, 2018, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You
were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not
file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
nonrenew the Class B Tavern, Center for the Visual and Perfoming Arts, and Public

Entertainment Premises license(s) based on the landlord’s testimony. Said nonrenewal begins
April 4, 2018.

Respectfully,

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. * Milwaukee, Wi 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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March 27, 2018
Patsy Smith-James Atty. Vincent Bobot
Higbee’s MKE LLC 5414 S 13" st
1806 15™ Ave Milwaukee, WI 53221

South Milwaukee, WI 53172
Dear Ms. Smith-James:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 6, 2018, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew with a ten (10) day suspension the Class B
Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises located at
628 N Water St (“District IV”) based on the police report.

On March 9, 2018, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavem,
Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) in which the Committee
recommended that the license be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based on the police
report. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, March 27, 2018, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file
written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew with a ten (10) day suspension the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment
Premises license(s) based on the police report. Said suspension is in effect from 12:01 a.m. April
6 until 11:59 p.m. on April 15, 2018.

Respectfully,

S R. OWCZA
wClerk

City Hall - Room 205 - 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk =
(414) ( _ ) : W g y '//// 4
Member: International institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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March 27, 2018

Atty. Vincent Bobot Patsy Smith-James
5414 S 13™ St Higbee’s MKE LLC
Milwaukee, W1 53221 1806 15% Ave

South Milwaukee, WI 53172

Dear Ms. Smith-James:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 6, 2018, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew with a ten (10) day suspension the Class B
Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises located at
628 N Water St (“District IV”) based on the police report.

On March 9, 2018, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern,
Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) in which the Committee
recommended that the license be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based on the police
report. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, March 27, 2018, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file
written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew with a ten (10) day suspension the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment
Premises license(s) based on the police report. Said suspension is in effect from 12:01 a.m. April
6 until 11:59 p.m. on April 15, 2018.

ctfully,
} R'TOWCAA
Jerk

City Hall * Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W] 53202 S
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